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June 24, 2014 

Hello all:  

 

This is the first newsletter of the 

Deborah Coyne nomination 

campaign. With the conclusion of 

the provincial election, and a very 

welcome result – congratulations to 

Bob Chiarelli and his winning 

campaign – the nomination race is 

now in full swing as we prepare for 

the 2015 federal election.   

As yet there is no indication from the 

Party when the nomination vote will 

take place: it could be in a few 

weeks or perhaps September, but 

that remains speculative.  

While some of you may have 

already decided which way you will 

be voting in the nomination, many of 

you remain undecided.   

To assist you in your deliberations, 

please visit my website – 

www.deborahcoyne.ca – for my 

statement on why I am running, my 

endorsements, my blogs and 

articles, and other information such 

as community activities and photos.  

I believe we can and must do 

politics differently by engaging 

citizens in our democracy. We all 

need to work together to build our 

great country. No one should feel 

left behind. That’s why I’m seeking 

the Liberal Party of Canada 

nomination in Ottawa West-Nepean. 

That’s why I want to join Justin 

Trudeau’s team. 

To run as the Liberal candidate in 

Ottawa West-Nepean means 

coming home for me, back to the 

great city of Ottawa where I was 

born and raised, and where I have 

lived and worked over the years. I 

intend to campaign hard to earn the 

trust and support of the constituents 

of Ottawa West-Nepean. If elected, 

it will be my honour to serve and 

represent the constituents of this 

wonderful community in Parliament. 

I am reaching out with regular 

canvassing to meet all the members 

of our riding association in order to 

learn your concerns, answer your 

questions 

and earn 

your support 

for my 

nomination 

as your next 

federal Liberal candidate. 

I am also reaching out to new 

supporters and signing up new 

members of the Party. The key to a 

http://www.deborahcoyne.ca/
http://deborahcoyne.ca/why-deborah/
http://deborahcoyne.ca/endorsements/
http://deborahcoyne.ca/category/blog/
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successful nomination campaign is 

of course to sign up new members 

who will come out to vote when the 

Party establishes the date.  

You can follow me on Twitter 

@DebCoyne, and on Facebook. 

You can reach me anytime at 613-

219-4292 or at 

deborah@deborahcoyne.ca to 

speak to me or arrange to meet at 

your convenience. 

 

For those current members who 

wish to support me, I am readily 

available to attend any gathering at 

which you could introduce me to 

friends or neighbours who might be 

potential supporters interested in 

joining the Liberal Party.   

I am also holding a pub night at the 

Firkin and Knight, 1460 Merivale 

Road, on Thursday, July 10th, 2014, 

starting at 7:00 pm.  It would be 

great if you could attend. 

In addition, there is a fundraiser on 

Thursday, July 17th, 2014, 5:30-8:00 

pm, hosted by Ottawa lawyers, 

Leslie Kirk and Alicia Natividad, at 

354 Gladstone Avenue (2nd floor 

party room). Come for enjoyable 

conversation, cocktails, and 

appetizers.  The guest speaker is 

Shari Graydon.  

The funds raised go to help retire 

my remaining leadership debt and 

the $75.00 ticket qualifies as a tax 

deduction. 

I look forward to the opportunity to 

meet and speak with you in the near 

future.  

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely,  

Deborah Coyne 

 
CONTACT 

EMAIL DEBORAH: 

deborah@deborahcoyne.ca 

LIKE ON FACEBOOK: 

fb.com/coyne4canada 

FOLLOW ON TWITTER: 

twitter.com/debcoyne 

 

http://deborahcoyne.ca/support/
http://www.facebook.com/coyne4canada
http://www.firkinpubs.com/thefirkinandknight/
http://www.sharigraydon.com/bio.htm
mailto:deborah@deborahcoyne.ca
mailto:deborah@deborahcoyne.ca
http://www.fb.com/coyne4canada
http://www.twitter.com/debcoyne

